
Hannah More Primary School Newsletter  

15th June 2018 

Hello  everyone  

The week ended with a quiet day in school as lots of families were celebrating Eid. I 
hope everyone had a really lovely day with family and friends. Those of us in school 
worked in whole year groups and there were lots of creative activities going on. 

We welcomed staff from Keir construction at assembly yesterday. They told us about 
keeping safe on building sites and presented us with some new books for the Hub. 
They are one of several building firms working in the area who are keen to build 
links with our school. We have also had several exciting visits to the Wates 
construction site at 3 Glass Wharf.  

Breakfast club will be getting some new books next week as part of a scheme to 
encourage children to read more widely. Vic will bring along a selection of books to 
breakfast club and children can borrow them in exactly the same way as Hub books. 
I also know from Vic that we have a lot of books that need to be returned before the 
end of term. Please start having a look at home! 

A group of children and key adults had a lovely day at the Zoo this week, funded by 
Bristol Rotary Club. Other exciting happenings included Reception children learning 
all about space with the Explorer Dome team; Bikeability for Year 6, swimming 
lessons, Year 4 camp meetings and more. Ask your child for the details! 

Best wishes and have a lovely weekend,  

Sue Ramsay,  Head teacher. 

Reception: Jazmine and Eric 

Year 1:  Ashton and Kyeary  

Year 2:  Nadia and Mumtaz 

Year 3:  David and Oliver   

Year 4:  Adam and Warfa 

Year 5:  Szymon and Toyina  

Year 6:  Mahalia and Ibra  

 Term 6 ends on Tuesday 24th July 

 The new school year will start on Wednesday 5th September 

 School will be closed on Monday 1st October for staff training 



 

Tuesday 26
th

 June  

9.15am – 11.15am  

Free taster session.  

This is aimed at ESOL learners.   

Please sign up at the office if 

you are interested.  

 

   

June 9 and 23 July 

ONLY £1 PER 

PERSON! 

Family Swim    Family Swim    Family Swim       
Saturdays 6Saturdays 6Saturdays 6---7pm7pm7pm   

... 
… or Be Early!!  

Why not come 

along to 

Breakfast Club? 

Free 

toast, cereal 

and juice for 

adults and 

children!  

Open from 

8:00am every 

morning! 

Sponsored by  



 
 

Dinner money must be paid in advance of school meals being booked.  

The easiest way to pay is online - if you do not have an online login or 
need help with this, please speak to the office.  

If you currently owe dinner money on your account, please can we 
kindly ask that this is paid up-to-date as soon as possible. Thank you! 




